
Gwens B&B 

Accessibility Statement 

We are a small Bed and Breakfast establishment located in the north of the Island and 

unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate full time wheelchair users, due to the steps that 

lead up to the front door and the fact the we have a gravel drive which would make it very 

difficult to manoeuvre a wheelchair.   

Regrettably, our premises are also not suitable for wheelchair users, due to the door width, 

and all the bedrooms are located on the 1st floor therefore there are a number of stairs to take 

to access the bedrooms and no rooms that could be used as ground floor bedrooms. 

We do not accept pets, however if you wish to bring your assistance dog, please contact us to 

discuss your requirements. 

Please contact us to discuss any requests or requirements that we may be able to assist with 

and we will endeavour to accommodate.  
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